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Scott A. McMillan

The McMillan Law Firm, APC
4670 Nebo Dr., Suite 200

La Mesa, CA 91941

March 07, 2005
Dear Scott:

1 know that the case that you handled for me was not in our favor but you did well despite this
fact. I will be recommending people to you other and I will tell everybody that I can who needs a
lawyer to get in touch with you and I will give them your phone number. I've had a lot of fun
working with you and I hope to keep working with you for a long period of time. ’'m going to
keep checking on you everyday, except for the weekends, to see if you need anything. Thanks a
lot for being a terrific lawyer and if [ have another case and I will definitely call on you and
nobody else.

Sincerely yours,

Kevin Burnett



